Cade Lakes Water Supply Corporation

Serving the Cade Lakes Community
26550 Ranch Road 12, Suite 1 * Dripping Springs, Texas 7820 * (512) 894-3322 * fax (512) 858-1414

October 2, 2024

Gary Westbrook, General Manager Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District 310 East Avenue C P.O. Box 92 Milano, Texas 76556

Re:

Cade Lakes Water Supply Corporation ("CLWSC")

Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation Grant 2023

Request for Extension

Dear Mr. Westbrook:

Cade Lakes Water Supply Corporation respectfully requests an extension to complete the work associated with the 2023 grant project. Our records show there are grant funds remaining in the amount of \$36,004.11. Although this work is underway, we do not believe it will be completed within the allotted time frame.

A six month extension is respectfully requested. We appreciate your consideration of this request. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by calling (512) 845-3230 or email pck@pgms.net.

Sincerely

Patrick C. King, General Manager Cade Lakes Water Supply Corporation

Cc: Robert Millsaps, President

Cade Lakes Water Supply Corporation Matthew Monfreda, General Management